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· Singita Lebombo will be closed for renovations between 24 February and 14 March 2021.

· Angel Gabriel will no longer offer their lodge hop connecting Marataba to Madikwe.

· The Hilton Hotel Cape Town is now the Hyatt Regency Cape Town, having been taken over by the Hyatt Hotel Group; it is the Hyatt’s first hotel in the Western Cape. 

· The Hilton Durban will be closing their doors for business from 11th January 2021 until further notice.

· Gomo Gomo Game Lodge, which is located in the Greater Kruger Park, has closed until further notice.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Bongani Mountain Lodge, located in the Mthethomusha Game Reserve, Mpumalanga, was severely damaged by a fire and will therefore be closed until further notice.  

· Great Plains has advised that Duba Plains is undergoing a refurbishment and will be closed until 31 May 2021.

·  Sam’s Giardino Swakopmund is happy to announce that they are now the Giardino Boutique Hotel.
 
· Bidvest Car Rental Namibia has advised that effective 28 February 2021 they will be closing their Namibian operation.




Due to the ever changing nature of COVID-19, we request that Agents contact their journey specialist for the most up-to-date COVID-19 policies.
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